
Chair Williamson, Co-Chairs Rayfield and McLane, and Members of the Committee 

 

I write to you all on behalf of myself and my wife. 

When we moved to Oregon in 2012 we came with 12 dogs many of which were rescue dogs and 

from animal shelters. We still have 7 dogs. 

Shelter dogs make wonderful pets and they always know when they have been rescued from a 

shelter. They offer such love and gratitude to their loving owners. 

Please, Jean and I ask for this measure, Measure H.C.R. 16, to be supported. 

Thank you. 

Paul & Jean Handover 

4000 Hugo Road, Merlin, OR 97532 

 

 

--  

Please stay in touch: paulhandover.com 

 

http://paulhandover.com/

